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860-404-4700 

 

 

 

October 20, 2017 

 

 

Making Your Voice Matter 

 

 

As the process to search for the next Avon Superintendent of Schools continues, if you haven’t 

already done so, we are asking staff, family and community members to participate in a short survey 

regarding the attributes desired of a highly effective leader: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Supersearch2017 .   

 

This survey will close in seven days at midnight on October 27th.   

 

Inquiries and comments can also be directed to our search consultant, Dr. Joseph Erardi, at 860-417-

3111 or at erardij@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for your participation, 

Avon Public Schools 
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